
Dear parents and carers, 

We would like to share with you all the exciting plans we have for you and the children 

in preschool in the lead up to Christmas. 

Tuesday 10th December- The children will be performing their Nativity play for their 

adults ‘We are going on a baby hunt’ at 9am. We would love it if all children 

in preschool can join in (even if it is not their normal day in). Children will need to be 

bought to preschool entrance at 8:30am ready for the performance if they are not 

already attending preschool that morning. Adults will need to enter via the main 

entrance to watch the performance. We would like you to join us for a hot chocolate and 

mince pie in the hall after the performance. 

Wednesday 11th December - We would love parents to join us for a Christmas workshop 

from 2.15pm -3.15pm. Adults can enter from the main office and will be shown 

to preschool. If your child is not attending this afternoon they are welcome to come 

along at 2.15pm with an adult through the main entrance. There will be lots of arts and 

crafts to get us all into the Christmas spirit! This will be 1 adult per child due to limits on 

space. 

Thursday 19th December- Christmas jumper day. Children can wear a Christmas jumper 

instead of their jumper for the day, over their uniform and donate to Save the Children. 

Friday 20th December- The children will be having a party in preschool and can come in 

their party clothes. If any child would like to book an extra session to enjoy the party 

please contact the school office for available spaces. 

It is lovely to have all these things planned for our children and families to enjoy. 

Children will then be back in preschool on Monday 6th January 2025 at 8.30am. 

Thank you, 

Pre-school Team 
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